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	SUMMARY OF June 2009 ACTIVITIES

	
	
	
	
	

	I. Office Activities - 1
	 
	 
	 
	 

	     
	
	
	
	

	      Carried out regular FCAE office activities, reports, and information from the field and         

         Correspondence with state and national educational affiliations.



	II. Meetings/Conventions/Conferences Attended - 9

	
	
	
	
	

	       FCAE staff Meeting – Springfield

       IAVAT Board Meeting – Springfield

       Champaign/Ford ROE Department Head’s Meeting – Rantoul

       IAVAT June Conference – Springfield

       Illinois FFA Convention – Springfield

       ILCAE/ICAE Meeting – Springfield

       CTE CRI Meeting– Springfield

       National Ag In the Classroom Conference – St. Louis, Missouri
       Illinois Agriculture Legislative Roundtable Meeting - Springfield

       

	
	
	
	

	III. Other Activities –5

	
	
	
	
	

	       Prepared materials for the FCAE Staff meeting. 

       Worked on ILCAE/ICAE meeting mailing.

       Sent messages to agricultural educators via the list-serve.

       Worked of FCAE budget items.

       Prepared monthly reports and travel reports


	IV. Miles Traveled -- 811

	
	
	
	
	

	V. Comments/Observations
	 
	 
	 

	
	
	
	
	

	     I was very please with our first effort to have the Illinois Ag Ed Advocacy Award presentations at the ILCAE/ICAE  meeting in conjunction with the Illinois FFA Convention and the FCAE Administrators’ Workshop.  ILCAE & ICAE members expressed their desire to make this an annual event.   It gave the membership an opportunity to meet with school administrators interested in opening new programs and the recipients of the awards.  This past year’s state FFA officers need to be commended for a fantastic FFA convention.  Great job!!!   As I summarize the field staff’s visits for the year, I am extremely impressed with their efforts in attempting to meet our goals we established back in August.  The have done a tremendous job in reaching their schools, a very important aspect of the program advisor’s role.  That summary of the year’s visits will be available in September.

	

	

	

	


